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Dear Myra Black,

The Rangeland Management Directive has the potential to significantly affect millions of acres of public land,
including Wilderness, where livestock grazing is fundamentally at odds with the mandate of the Wilderness Act
that Wilderness remain "untrammeled."

This leftover Trump administration proposal to increase grazing would not only fuel livestock grazing's
contribution to the climate and biodiversity crises, but runs directly counter to the Biden Administration's 30x30
land conservation agenda by sacrificing what could be protected lands to the commercial livestock industry.

The Forest Service must do the right thing for Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by dropping its
proposed Rangeland Management Directives.

Yours Sincerely,
Danielle Rainforth

Sent from my iPhone



